
                         Online Faculty Exchange Program 

                               Department of Bengali(2021-2022) 

 Department of Bengali organised an online faculty-exchange program with 
Sudhiranjan Lahiri  Mahavidyalaya on and from.26th July to 30th July2021& 2nd 
August to 6th August 2021, for two consecutive week. The faculty members of 
the Department   Of Bengali  of the both colleges taken their classes of the  
students of another  college. The students also gathered knowledge and 
exchanged their views with new faculties. About  65-70 students have joined 
regularly in these classes through the online platform 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 


